New Carlisle Town Council 124 E. Michigan Street, New Carlisle, Indiana Special Meeting, October 28, 2020, 5:30 PM

President Kauffman called the meeting to order with Vice President Budreau, Council Member Rush, Council Member Doll, Council Member Colanese and Clerk-Treasurer Moffitt present.

Also in attendance were Andrea Halpin, Tom Baker and Sue Baker.

The resignation of David Combs was presented. A motion to accept the resignation of David Combs was made by Vice President Budreau and seconded by Council Member Rush. The motion passed unanimously.

A motion to appointment Thomas E. Baker as the New Carlisle Town Marshal was made by Vice President Budreau. Seconded by Council Member Rush the motion passed unanimously.

Tom Baker was sworn in as the Marshal for the Town of New Carlisle.

There was discussion regarding the hiring process for the department and the need to do so as quickly as possible. There is concern about coverage this weekend with the expected crowd for the Trump parade and several suggestions were discussed. Shift changes and coverages were also briefly discussed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 PM

Marcy L. Kauffman, Council President

Attest:

Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer